NOTES

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members
FROM: Barbara Lipscomb, City Manager H/
DATE: August 15, 2012

SUBJECT: Materials for Your Information

Please find attached the following material for your information:

1. A memo from Thom Moton, Assistant City Manager, regarding his service as Interim
City Manager

2. A news release about a new football program for children and adults with special
needs
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Attachments

Ce Dave Holec, City Attorney
Carol Barwick, City Clerk




Memorandum

To: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members
From: Thomas M. Moton, Jr., Assistant City Manager
Date: August 15,2012

Subject: Interim City Manager

Your kind words at the August 9 City Council meeting and encouraging comments throughout
my Interim City Manager tenure are appreciated. I am grateful for the opportunity you provided
me to serve as the Interim City Manager and to get to know each of you better.

Your role as an elected official is challenging and I hope I have assisted you in fulfilling that
role. Greenville is an extraordinary community that [ am proud to call my home. The City’s
future is bright so long as we continue to work together and focus our energies on doing what is
in the best interest for all.

I will treasure these memories and look upon the plaque you gave me with fondness.

Thank you again.

Most respectfully,

Thom
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cc: Dave Holec, City Attorney
Carol Barwick, City Clerk
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News Release
City of Greenville, NC

DATE: August 14, 2012
SUBJECT: Panthers Help Bring Special Football Program to Greenville
CONTACT: Scott Lineberger, 329-4270

The City of Greenville and the Carolina Panthers have teamed up to bring a special football
program to town. The Panthers have donated $2,510 to help the Exceptional Community
Football League (ECFL) begin play this Falil.

The ECFL will offer the game of football to children and adults who, due to physical, sensory, or
other disabilities, need some adaptations in order to play. Players, with the help of football
buddies, will throw, catch, run, wheel, and score like a normal football game. The concept is just
like the successful Challenger Baseball League offered by the City and should provide a non-
competitive, fun, and exciting game for all.

The program will be held on Saturday mornings at Jaycee Park, from September 8th — October
27" Participants may register at the Drew Steele Center or any Greenville Recreation and Park
facility until September 14th.

For more information, please call Greenville Recreation and Parks’ Specialized Recreation
Division at 329-4270 or email slineberger @ greenvillenc.gov.
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